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Paul McKnight 
Executive Director 
Justice Strategy & Policy 
Department of Justice 
GPO Box 31 
SYDNEY 2001 
 
By Email: policy@justice.nsw.gov.au  
 
 
Dear Mr McKnight, 
 
Proposed Guardianship Regulation  

 
Thank you for your letter inviting comment on the proposed Guardianship Regulation.  
 
It is important that people with disability and their representative organisations are 
actively involved in changes to policy, regulations and legislation that affect how they 
make decisions and exercise control over their lives. 
 
The Disability Council does not have any significant concerns with the proposed 
Guardianship regulation and broadly supports the proposed changes as they will 
make the regulation simpler and clearer. 
  
The Disability Council looks forward to giving further feedback and input into the 
ongoing process of review of the Guardianship Act 1987. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alastair McEwin 
Chair, Disability Council NSW 
 
9 June 2016 
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